The National Consortium for Physical Education and Recreation for Individuals with Disabilities (NCPERID) has a new web site!  Readers are welcome to link to the site to learn more about his Advocacy organization, founded to help and support those involved in he field of adapted physical activity.  The new web site link is: http://www.uwlax.edu/sah/ncperid/index.htm
